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From: Jeff Berghorn
To: Brian Stanley
Subject: FW: [External]:Re: McClintock #1
Date: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 1:09:12 PM


From: Wayne Lewton <welewton@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 11:20 AM
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>
Subject: [External]:Re: McClintock #1


Hey Jeff you are OK to come in and plug the Well at wild country Rv Park. Thanks, Wayne. 


Sent from my iPhone


On Jul 14, 2021, at 11:43 AM, Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@verdadresources.com> wrote:


﻿
Wayne,
As discussed, we need a response from you letting the state know that we met out on
your ground and that we have the approval to go and do the necessary work on the
McClintock well on your property. Attached are a few photos showing where the
surveyors located the well at after our initial attempt.
Thanks,


Jeff Berghorn
Verdad Resources


1125 17th Street, Suite 550
Denver, Colorado 80202
Office: 720-845-6912
Cell: 303-453-9285


<MCCLINTOCK ET AL #1 - 07-07-21 - D&A.pdf>



mailto:JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com

mailto:BStanley@VerdadResources.com

mailto:JBerghorn@verdadresources.com



